
The Nordic Wittgenstein Society. Styrelsesmøde, October 26, 2016 

Present at the meeting: Bernt Österman, Alois Pichler, Ellinor Hållén, Tero Vaaja, Niklas Forsberg, Yrsa 
Neumann. Absent: Tove Österman, Cato Wittusen 

1. The NWS homepage 

The board suggests that the homepage is moved to a WordPress version. Camilla Kronquist will be asked 
whether she will initiate the move. If the move is successful, all board members will be given access to edit 
and update the homepage. It is also decided that the society establishes a page on Facebook. The secretary 
will initiate this.  

2. NWR -- editor, platform etc. 

The editors of the last two years, Martin Gustafsson and Anne-Marie S. Christensen are finishing their final 
issue, the last issue of 2017. The new editors for the next two years, Tove Östermann and Gisela Bengtsson 
have already started their work on the first issue of 2018. 

The general editor Yrsa Neumann wants to resign after an impressive period as general editor. She has 
talked with Simo Säätelä about taking over as general editor and they have agreed on a gradual transition. 
The board supports this, and thanks Yrsa for her fantastic work for the journal. 

The editors of NWR suggest that the NWR engages temporary editors or article editors, to copy-edit 
particular articles before printing. The board supports this suggestion. 

The platform of NWR are being moved from the server at the University of Bergen to the Bergen University 
Library that offers help to update and maintain the platform and also houses other OJS journals. 

At the annual meeting of the NWS, there was a suggestion to separate the boards of NWR and NWS. The 
board decided that one does not have to be a member of the board of the NWS to be a member of the 
board of NWR. Members of the board of NWR are appointed by the board of NWS. 

3. The 2017 NWS conference in Åbo 

The 8th NWS Conference is entitled ‘What's wrong (and what's right) with Ordinary Language Philosophy?’ 
and is to be held at Åbo Akademi University, May 5-6, 2017. The organisers for NWS are Kim-Erik Berts, Lars 
Hertzberg and Yrsa Neuman. The invited speakers are Avner Baz (Tufts University), Jason Bridges 
(University of Chicago), Robyn Carston (University College London), Niklas Forsberg (Uppsala University), 
Marina Sbisà (University of Trieste) 

4. Other matters 

Niklas Forsberg gave an update on the Nordic Wittgenstein Studies (Springer).  

The members of the board gave a short presentation of themselves for the benefit of the new board 
members. 

      AMSC 

 


